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Senator Craig Hickman, Representative Laura Supica and distinguished members of 
the Committee on Veterans and Legal Affairs,
   My name is Pete Harring from Washington, ME. I am not a lobbyist or a member of
any special interests group. I am an American citizen and a resident here in the Great 
State of Maine. I come to you today to ask that you vote “Ought Not to Pass” on LD 
1578 - An Act To Adopt the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact. Our US 
Constitution is clear on this subject. We are a Nation that consists of 50 individual 
states. IMHO Maine already has the fairest way in choosing how our electoral votes 
should be awarded. Popular vote for President will make it so Maine will NEVER 
have a say in who the President should be.
Thank you for your time, and I respectfully ask that you vote
 “Ought Not to Pass.” 
May you all have a Blessed day.
Pete Harring


